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Media Alert 
 
To: All Media 
 
Embargoed: For Immediate Release 
 
Monday, 23 May 2022 
 
 
MEC MSHENGU TO INSPECT KWANYAMAZANE PRIMARY SCHOOL IN MTUBATUBA 

 
PMB - The KZN MEC for Education, Mr Kwazi Mshengu will conduct an inspection of 
Kwanyamazane Primary School in Mtubatuba on Tuesday, 24 May 2022, at 10H30. 
 
During the 2022/23 Budget Speech, MEC Kwazi Mshengu spoke about many 
infrastructure programmes that the Department is going to embark upon. 
 
  
Tomorrow, the MEC is going to asses infrastructure damages at Kwanyamazane Primary 
School in Mtubatuba, which is one of the schools soon to be repaired by the Department 
of Education in KwaZulu-Natal. 

 
 
The details of the inspection are as follows: 
 
Venue: Kwanyamazane Primary School in Mtubatuba. 
Date: 24 May 2022. 
Time: 10H30. 
 
The media is invited to cover this in-loco inspection. 
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